
We need to continue funding the fifth year program because it has helped me tremendously! Had 

I not had a chance to have so much help with this year of college I would already have debt! 

Debt at such a young age is ridiculous and it shouldnt be something young adults have to worry 

so much about! Please continue funding this program to help all the kids fresh out of high school 

to have a chance at school. I have countless friends who wouldnt have even gone to school this 

year had it not been funded by the program! Vote yes! 

 


